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Dear Chairman Bud Estes and the members of the Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs:

I am writing to voice my opposition to the Concealed Carry bill, HB2042.

I have 2 young sons and do not want them to grow up in our beautiful state never knowing who has a
gun and living in fear of these deadly weapons. 18 year olds are not old enough to drink alcohol and

they are certainly not old enough to conceal and carry.

I ask that you oppose HB2042. Lowering the age of concealed carry to 18 is too great a risk for our
young people, our families, and our communities.

Thank you for your consideration,

Autumn Nieland

autumn.nieland@gmail.com
913-317-6772
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